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Director 
Infrastructure Projects 
Department of Planning & Environment 
SSI 13 6136 
Major Projects Assessment 
G. P. O. Box 39 
Sydney 2001 

Dear Director 

Ian R Stubbin 
Suite # 5 
8 Boronia Street 
Wollstonecraft 2065 
12 September 2014 

This advice is one of many  that could be directed to you to seek or remediation of a 
poor decision relating to a procedural planning matter in the North Connex project. 

I refer to the siting of Thomleigh Trelawney Avenue support facility in the 
residential are for which it is planned. 

Common sense, let alone engineering expediency would suggest that this be located 
adjacent to a commercial or industrial area, where nocturnal activity would be more 
acceptable. 

To contemplate the noise and  disturbance at night in this residential side of Pennant 
Hills Road really does suggest that your staff have not thought out this matter 
clearly. 

I write in a professional capacity to request that this facility be placed on  the 
opposite western) side of the main road where it will not  generate years of misery 
for the local residents. 

Please give this simple matter your  active remedial consideration. 

Sincerely 

Ian R Stubbin 
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